From: Draper, Martin [mailto:MDraper@kierwsp.co.uk] 
Sent: 17 May 2019 15:14
To: Clare O'Hanlon
Cc: Bbosa, Rashid - Communities
Subject: RE: Proposed Marina 18.00904.F Glebe Farm Boddington Road Claydon Banbury 

Good afternoon Clare and Rashid,


[bookmark: _GoBack]Having reviewed the additional information relating to this application the LHA would confirm that in line with Oxfordshire CC Highways comments we would not raise objection to the proposed subject to the provision of a Construction Management plan which will identify the routing strategy and will most definitely identify the requirement for some permanent passing bays on the Boddington Road ( say every 100 metres where possible).

Kind regards

Martin 

Martin Draper BEng (Hons)
Senior Development Management Engineer
Northamptonshire Highways
Northamptonshire Highways
One Angel Square
Angel Street
Northampton
NN1 1ED

DDI: +44(0)1604 364527
Web: www.kierwsp.co.uk;

To ensure any enquiries are dealt with correctly and to report defects please use our online Street Doctor service. This process means all issues are recorded. 
Once reported you will be issued with a unique reference number and be able to follow the progress of your enquiry.

1. Website: www.northamptonshire.gov.uk/streetdoctor
1. For information and transport and highway updates follow us on Twitter @nnhighways
1. To view road works and diversion routes go to roadworks.org                                                                                                
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